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APRIL 13, 2020 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 15/20 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
AMERICAN CLUB DEDICATES PART OF WEBSITE TO COVID-19 ISSUES 
 
Your Managers are pleased to announce that the Club has dedicated a part of its main website 
specifically to issues concerning the COVID-19 pandemic.  It can be accessed via the Club’s main 
website at www.american-club.com or directly at: 
 

https://www.american-club.com/page/covid-19 
 
The dedicated site maintains all of the Club’s information, guidance, best practices and updates on 
the pandemic, together with relevant links. 
 
If any further information is required, Members are encouraged to contact the Managers who will be 
pleased to respond accordingly. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
    THE AMERICAN CLUB 

https://www.american-club.com/
https://www.american-club.com/page/covid-19

